NEWSLETTER MAY 17

07986 865466



CICI

Welcome Back!

Welcome back to all our wonderful children and parents, we do hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break. This term hopefully now that we are moving into the warmer months, we will be able to spend more time playing outside.

Fingers crossed!



Equipment Balls, skipping ropes and other outdoor equipment have been purchased.

EYFS 2017

With the new *Statutory Framework for* the Early Years Foundation Stage 2017 (EYFS 2017) coming into effect on 3 April 2017, it is important that you are aware of any necessary changes to the setting, which includes changes to policies; including the requirement for all staff to be Paediatric First Aid Trained (all Wise Owls Staff are already trained) and attend Female genital Mutilation (FGM) awareness Training. The changes are relatively small, but to save you from trawling through the Statutory Framework line by line to find them, they are available to view in a **Key Changes Guide**. This is available in the club for all to see and includes all the significant changes that are relevant to all out of school clubs. Please ask myself or a member of staff should you wish to view it.

Diary Dates

The session will be run from the school hall on the following dates to allow other planned activities to take place in the church hall:

- May 5th (afternoon session)
- May 10th (afternoon session)
- June 8th (morning and afternoon session)
- July 7th (morning and afternoon session)

Thank you for your cooperation.

Polite Reminder

No mobile phones or cameras are to be used on the premises while a session is in progress.





Coming Soon!

Exciting holiday programme with lots of activities available.

Checkout our website to have a sneaky peak at what we get up to.

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk



VISE OWLS CARE

01 May 2017

NEWSLETTER MAY 17

07986 865466

Easter Fun!











01 May 2017

NEWSLETTER MAY 17

07986 865466

Easter Fun!













